WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 1995

THE ACTON TANNER

ACTON
- SOCCER CLUB

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (A.G.M.)

will be held on
 THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 28
at 7:30 pm sharp in the boardroom of the Legion.

Every non-prafit organization depends on its volunteers
to operate. The Acton Soccer Club is looking for volunteers
for the following positions:

President ' Convenors for ages

Ist Vice President (Boys) (U-9, U-11, U-13, U-15, U-17)
2nd Vice President (Girls) Sponsor Chairperson
Secretary Tournament Chairperson
Treasurer Banquet Chairperson
Registrar Picture Day Chairperson
Retferee Liaison Trophy Chairperson
Assistant Referee Liaison Fundraising Chairperson
Field Schedulers Telephone Committee

If you would like any information about these positions please call:

Mary Bailey 8D3-3806
Paul Chumley 853-4517
Rick Boychuck 853-3022

Come out on Thursday, September 28
and show the Acton Soccer Club your
support by getting involved. Let's make
next year even better!




